
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

 

21 December 2020 

 

Efren L. David 

President 

Urban Integrated Consultant, Inc. 

UICI Corporate Building 

8 Lands Street, VASRA, Diliman Quezon City 

 

Dear ​Mr. David: 

We are pleased to inform you that the contract for the CONSULTING SERVICES FOR THE               

CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT AND SUPERVISION OF NEW CLARK CITY CONNECTING ROAD          

PACKAGE 1 is hereby awarded to the Urban Integrated Consultants, Inc., at a contract price of Pesos:                 

Thirty Eight Million Seven Hundred Eighty Six Thousand Seven Hundred Twenty and 00/100             

(Php38,786,720.00), inclusive of all applicable taxes and fees, ​reckoned from the date stated in the               

Notice to Proceed to be issued to the Consultant. 

 

In this regard, you are hereby required, within 10 calendar days from receipt of this Notice of Award                  

to: 1) formally enter into contract with BCDA, provided that all documentary requirements are              

complied with; and 2) Submit the performance security in the form and amount stipulated in the                

Instruction to Bidders, which shall be posted in favor of BCDA and with validity until the issuance of                  

the Certificate of Completion. 

 

Failure to enter into the said contract or provide the performance security shall constitute sufficient               

grounds for cancellation of the award and forfeiture of the bid security. 

 

Please indicate your concurrence by signing on the space below “Conforme” and return the same               

upon signing. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

VIVENCIO B. DIZON 

President and CEO 

 

Conforme: 

 

 

Efren L. David 

President 

Urban Integrated Consultant, Inc. 

 

Date:____________ 

 


